
 
 

ELECTION CALENDAR - 2023 
 
The following is a breakdown of the important dates for the election to be held in 2023.  This is a Town 
Election year.   If you are a resident/voter of the Town of Barnstable and move or change your home and or 
mailing address, please notify the Town Clerk so that you will not lose your voting privileges. 
 
 
OCTOBER 27, 2023 – LAST DAY TO REGISTER TO VOTE FOR TOWN ELECTION.  
Town Clerk’s Office will be open until 5:00 PM for that purpose. 
 
NOVEMBER 7, 2023 – TOWN ELECTION – Polls are open from 7:00 AM – 8:00 PM in all 13 
precincts. 
 
The following positions are up for election: 
TOWN COUNCIL:  13 positions (odd precincts – 4 years; even precincts – 2 years)  
SCHOOL COMMITTEE:  3 positions 
HOUSING AUTHORITY: 2 positions 
 
NO EARLY VOTING in person for the Town Election 
 
Absentee balloting and Vote by Mail ballots will be available.  
 
Precinct locations: 
P-1 Zion Union Church, 805 Attucks Lane, Hyannis  
P-2 St. George's Greek Orthodox Church, 1130 Falmouth Road, Centerville  
P-3 Barnstable Adult Community Center, 825 Falmouth Road, Hyannis  
P-4 Our Lady of Victory Hall, 230 South Main Street, Centerville  
P-5 Osterville (COMM) Fire Station, 999 Main Street, Osterville  
P-6 Gym of Christ Chapel, 2-C Oak Street, Centerville  
P-7 Freedom Hall, 976 Main Street, Cotuit  
P-8 Hyannis Youth & Community Center (Rink), 141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis  
P-9 Hyannis Youth & Community Center (Rink), 141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis  
P-10 7th Day Adventist Community Bldg, 2736 Falmouth Road, Marstons Mills  
P-11 West Barnstable Community Bldg ,2377 Meetinghouse Way, West Barnstable  
P-12 7th Day Adventist Community Bldg, 2736 Falmouth Road, Marstons Mills  
P-13 Hyannis Youth & Community Center (Rink), 141 Bassett Lane, Hyannis  
 

   Town of Barnstable        
Office of Town Clerk 

367 Main Street, Hyannis MA 02601 
www.townofbarnstable.us  

 
Office: 508-862-4044       Ann M. Quirk, CMC/CMMC/MMC 
Fax:   508-790-6326           Town Clerk 
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